
 
 

SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 
_______________________________ 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Board of Directors                        DATE: June 17, 2022 
 
FROM: General Manager 
  
SUBJECT: BART’s Recruitment, Hiring and Retention Initiatives 
 
At the June 22, 2022 Labor Negotiations Review Special Committee Meeting, BART staff will 
provide a brief presentation on BART’s Recruitment, Hiring and Retention Initiatives. See the 
attached PowerPoint presentation. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Alaric Degrafinried, Assistant General Manager of 
Administration at (510) 464-6724. 

 
 
     _______________________ 
            Robert M. Powers 
 
Attachment 
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